



## Grade 2 Newsletter – March in Review

Introduction... Spring is finally here and Grade 2 students did an excellent job with this month's Spelling Contest!

### In English Language,

Students are halfway with readina done Aliens for Breakfast and thev're retellina the chapters through а comic! We've also briefly practiced our arammar with a fun writing usina prepositions.

#### In Mathematics,

the students finished learning divisions of numbers from 1-10. They have moved on to learning fractions and how to compare them.

#### In Social Studies,

It's been exciting to learn about different countries around the world such as Iceland, Brazil, and Canada! We've also briefly learned the climates of the world too!

#### In Science,

we've been learning about all sorts of energy. We are mainly focusing on wind energy and also made a wind turbine!

#### In Art,

we've been enjoying ourselves with some 3D drawing that can also trick the viewer's eyes and incorporated anamorphic to them.

Happy March!

# Pictures, pictures, pictures!







## Miss Jen

IMPORTANT DATES:

April 16th Parent-Teacher Meeting
April 23rd - Speaking
Contest